
Procedure for Responding to Parent Suggestions 
 
 
It is the procedure of The School District of Pickens County that the staff of 

Dacusville Elementary responds to all written and oral parent concerns, problems, 

recommendations, or commendations related to the Title I school program within 

24 hours or by the next school day, whichever comes first.  If needed or 

requested, school officials also inform parents or other interested parties of the 

issue/request.  All issues related to Title I compliance submitted by parents or 

other interested parties are filed with the principal and with the Federal Programs 

Office. 

  
 
 

 
 
 

X  Travis A. Chapman 

______________________________________________ 
Travis A. Chapman 
Principal of Dacusville Elementary 

 

   Amy L. Turner 


